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Docket No. 50-244/@-2$

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

63I.PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

gg JAN$79

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: . Nr. Leon D. White, Jr.

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-244/78-24

This refers to your letter dated December 29, 1978, in response to ourletter dated December 6, 1978.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of'our licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

1 o . Brunner, Chief
Rea tor Operations and Nuclear

S pport Branch

CC:
B. A. Snow, Plant Superintendent
S. Bullock, gC Engineer
Lex K. Larson, Esquire
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